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Washington State has always been an outstanding advocate for consumer's rights and for protecting the
rights of individual citizens. Making these proposed rules permanent would further enhance
Washington's goals and purposes as outlined in our state's constitution. In this critical time, when our
civil institutions are challenged more than ever before, it is vitally important that we take this this step to
protect the people of our state and for leveling the playing field for all Washingtonians.

Robert Allen



